
From: Jason Wall
To: Russell Hand
Cc: Development/Ausgrid; Property; Paul Nakhle; Keiran Fleming
Subject: HPE CM: Re: Notification of Exhibition of Waterloo Metro Quarter Over Station Development (SSD 9393)
Date: Monday, 26 November 2018 5:00:38 PM
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Hi Russell,

Ausgrid has reviewed Appendix P of the EIS and has no further submission.

Thanks,

Jason Wall
Program Development Manager
(02) 9269 7133

From: Keiran Fleming
Sent: Friday, 23 November 2018 12:20:54 PM
To: Jason Wall
Cc: Development/Ausgrid; Property; Paul Nakhle
Subject: Re: Notification of Exhibition of Waterloo Metro Quarter Over Station Development
(SSD 9393)
 
Hi Jason,
 
For your attention, due 30/01/2019.
 
Kind regards,
Keiran 
 
Keiran Fleming | Property Portfolio Manager | Ausgrid

Level 4, 570 George Street, Sydney NSW 2000 AUSTRALIA
(: 0436 620 367 | *: keiran.fleming@ausgrid.com.au |
 
Please consider the environment before printing this email.
 

From: Luisa Maguire <Luisa.Maguire@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Sent: Thursday, 22 November 2018 11:05 AM
To: Keiran Fleming <keiran.fleming@ausgrid.com.au>
Subject: Notification of Exhibition of Waterloo Metro Quarter Over Station Development (SSD
9393)
 
Good Morning,
 
Please find attached the Notification of Exhibition of Waterloo Metro Quarter Over
Station Development (SSD 9393).
 
The SSD Application and accompanying documents may be viewed on the
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department’s website at http://majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au/index.pl?
action=view_job&job_id=9393.
 
The Department of Planning and Environment invites you to comment on the proposal
by close of business Wednesday 30 January 2019.
 
If you have any questions, please contact Russell Hand on (02) 8275 1313 or via email
at russell.hand@planning.nsw.gov.au.
 
 
Regards
 

Luisa Maguire
 
 
Luisa Maguire
DA Coordinator | Key Sites and Industry Assessments
Department of Planning & Environment
320 Pitt Street |  GPO Box 39  |  Sydney NSW 2001
T  02 8289 6757  E luisa.maguire@planning.nsw.gov.au

 
 
This e-mail may contain confidential or privileged information. If you have received it in
error, please notify the sender immediately via return e-mail and then delete the original e-
mail. If you are the intended recipient, please note the change of sender email address to
@ausgrid.com.au. Ausgrid has collected your business contact details for dealing with you
in your business capacity. More information about how we handle your personal
information, including your right of access is contained at http://www.ausgrid.com.au/
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